

NEFHIMA 2013

Virginia (Ginny) Delgado-Oakwood, MS, RHIA

President NEFHIMA

January 15, 2013

NEFHIMA Members

Dear Members and Future 2013 Members:

Happy 2013!!! We are so fortunate to be HIT professionals. The next few months will be exciting and challenging. As you are aware, we only have twenty months until the implementation of ICD-10. Then the new health care laws, Meaningful Use, CPT code changes; it's no wonder time flys by.

We have several interesting educational seminars coming soon, so PLEASE become a member of NEFHIMA. Please visit our website and become a member and register for our upcoming educational seminar, *Informatic and the HIM Profession*, schedule for Friday, January 18th @ Santa Fe Colllege. Webinar access is also available for this educational event.

Also, please inform the NEFHIMA board of any ideas or suggestions for future topics. You may always contact us via email or telephone. All of our contact information is posted on the association website.

The association needs committee volunteers and June 2013 we are planning 2013-2014 Officer Installation and Recognition Banquet, with lots of fun, good food and meeting new friends. I love to dance, so some dancing too!!!

I look forward seeing you ALL soon and Make it a Great Year!!!

Best Regards,

Virginia Delgado-Oakwood, MS, RHIA

NEFHIMA President

virginiadelgadooakwood@sjrstate.edu Office 904.808.7454